
TOWN OF COLUMBIA NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING – 4/27/22 

The Financial Planning and Allocation Commission will hold a public hearing on 4/27/22 at 7 pm in 

Yeomans Hall, 323 Route 87, Columbia, CT. The proposed Fiscal Year 2022-2023 budget shall be 

presented, and any elector or qualified voter will have an opportunity to be heard regarding the 

recommended appropriations. Copies of the budget will be available by end of day April 18, 2022 in the 

Town Clerks Office and online at www.columbiact.org 

https://www.columbiact.org/sites/default/files/fileattachments/financial_planning_amp_allocation_commission/page/2111/fy_21-22_proposed_budget_as_of_05.12.21_for_the_public_hearing.pdf

